Local Development Corporation

Audit Committee Meeting Notice

8:40 a.m., 

March 25, 2021

This meeting was held by conference call/video conference. 

Because of the Novel Coronavirus (COVID-19) Emergency and State and Federal bans on large meetings or gatherings and in compliance with Governor Cuomo’s Executive Order 202.1, issued on March 12, 2020, as amended by Executive Order 202.92, issued on January 27, suspending the Open Meetings Law through February 27, 2021, the Board Meeting scheduled for being held by the Town of Hempstead Local Development Corporation (the “Corporation”) in accordance with the provisions of Article 18-A of the New York General Municipal Law will be held electronically via conference call instead of an open meeting for the public to attend. Members of the public may listen to the meeting and make comments (as directed by the Chairman) by joining the conference call. 

Members: James Marsh, Chairman, Eric Mallette, Fred Parola, and Mike Lodato
Absent: Jack Majkut
The meeting was called to order at 8:40 AM
The Chairman recognized a quorum was present

Adoption of the 2020 Annual Financial Report:  Mike Lodato made a motion to adopt the 2020 Annual Financial Report. Eric Mallette seconded the motion. All were in favor, motion carried

Adoption of the 2020 Annual Financial Statements:  Eric Mallette made a motion to adopt the 2020 Audited Financial Statements. Mike Lodato seconded the motion. All were in favor, motion carried

With all business concluded Fred Parola made a motion to close the Audit Committee Meeting.
 Mike Lodato seconded the motion. All were in favor, motion carried. 
With all business concluded, the meeting was closed at 8:45 AM
_______________________________

Respectfully submitted
Michael Lodato, Corporate Administrator
